
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

NOTE:  Donation end date has been extended to July 8th. 
 

Standing Rock Mission Trip 

July 22 – 27, 2018 
 

WMUV’s mission trip to Standing Rock this year is July 22 – 27, 2018.  

Even though GPBC will not be physically serving on the mission field of 

the Dakota’s this year, we can still serve by praying for the Native 

American’s that will be ministered to, and for the volunteers that will 

be serving.  Pray that hearts will be open and receptive to the word of 

God.  There are also items we can donate to this ongoing ministry.  

Please help the WMU as we collect the items listed below: 
 

 New shoes for children and teens (athletic/tennis shoes); 

 Underwear for girls & boys,  

        (boys prefer boxers; girls love designs-not all white); 

 Socks for children and teens  

         (preferably colored and no show, no white); 

 Walmart gift cards; 

 Sew or purchase pillow cases (again, colorful). 
 

You can also make a cash donation by making a check out to Sweet 

Dreams Pillow Fund for Theresa  to deliver or you can send it directly to 

Sweet Dreams Pillow Fund at the address below: 

  

 Sweet Dreams Pillow Fund-  WMUV 

 2828 Emerywood Parkway 

 Henrico, VA  23294.   
 

All Donations must be brought to the church by July 8th.  No donations 

will be accepted after this date.  If you have any questions you can  

contact Theresa Svoboda. 
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